
 

 

 

The Safety and Reliability Society 
Midlands Branch  

 

Evening Meeting: Tuesday 24
th

 April 2018 at 6-30pm 
 

Speaker: Peter Stanton, Network Rail 
 

Assessment of IT Systems Supporting Safety 

Decisions 
  
Venue: Network Rail, The Quadrant, Elder Gate, Central 

Milton Keynes, MK9 1EN (A on the smaller map 
below) 

 

 
 

Attendance free, members and non members welcome, refreshments from 6-00 pm 

 

 

Summary: The processes for assessing safety when building something are well 
established, whether it’s a nuclear power station, a railway signalling system or an oil 
refinery. But supporting systems such as asset databases and handheld devices for 
data collection can also be a cause of accidents and incidents and so need 
assessing. 
This talk describes the way that Network Rail’s ORBIS (Offering Rail Better 
Information Services) programme assesses the safety of its products, describing the 
challenges of developing robust safety assessments with software development 
techniques such as Agile and how these have been solved. 
  
Peter Stanton is the Safety Integration Manager with the ORBIS programme of 
Network Rail. He has worked for Network Rail for 15 years in various safety and 
asset management roles with over 25 years’ experience in the rail industry. He is the 
Finance Director of SaRS, a Fellow of the Society, and a Chartered Engineer. 
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Further information:  Clive Musgrave 07740 047248; Harry Hopkins 07768 681497 


